
 

Field Trip Bus Parking 

At the Discovery Museum 
 

We apologize for the inconvenience, but the Shenandoah 

Valley Discovery Museum has NO dedicated parking on 

site for field trip buses, large or small. 

The City of Winchester requests that buses Do Not block 
the crosswalk. Buses, please use your stop sign and 
safety equipment when loading and unloading children in 
front of our museum. Please load and unload as 
efficiently as possible and then clear the loading zone 
when complete.     
 
There are two parking options for buses: 

1. The City Yard. The City Yard is located 3 blocks east 

behind the Moose Lodge on 215 Cork Street, 

Winchester. Drivers must stay with their buses. 
 

2. Side streets. Within 1 block of the museum are 

many side streets without parking meters. Buses 

may park along any street that is not posted 

otherwise. Drivers do not have to stay with buses 

parked on un-metered side streets. 


